
The Lake District of 2050 will probably feel very different from today. As climate change takes hold,
weather patterns will alter and extreme events will become more common. The coastline will

change, as will conditions for all wildlife.

But the changes we need to make to move to a low-carbon Lake District will bring additional
benefits to our communities and visitors.

As we move forward in the coming years we hope to reduce our energy usage and greenhouse
gases. With the help of the European Regional Development Fund we have been able to install our

first block of Solar Panels on one of our agricultural buildings to help reduce the energy used to heat
and power the park.

More information on a Low Carbon Lake District can be found here 
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https://www.lakedistrict.gov.uk/caringfor/farming-and-nature-recovery/climate-action-in-the-lake-district/lowcarbonlakedistrict

